Health Precautions for Upcoming Sports
Events

Dear [Team/Participant Name],

As we approach the upcoming sports events scheduled for [Event Date], we would like to
emphasize the importance of health and safety precautions to ensure the well-being of all
participants, staff, and spectators.

Health Precautions:

All participants must undergo a health screening prior to the event.

Face masks are mandatory in all indoor areas.

Maintain social distancing of at least 6 feet during warm-ups and break times.
Frequent hand sanitization will be provided and encouraged.

In case of any symptoms, participants must report to event officials immediately.

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines to prioritize everyone's health.
Together, we can make this event safe and enjoyable for all.

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to a successful event!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Organization Name]

[Contact Information]



